Dear Marcin,

April 8, 2015

It was good to meet you during my visit to Krakow. Thank you for taking me around the city and showing me great options for the US bishops. I also appreciated your good company and our enjoyable conversations.

Overall, thank you for helping me to prepare for World Youth Day 2016. Along with me, the Conference and all the US bishops who will visit Krakow in 2016 thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Jarzembowski

Assistant Director for Youth and Young Adult Ministries Secretariat of Laity, Marriage, Family Life and Youth United States Conference of Catholic Bishops